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Dear Co-Chair Helm, Co-Chair Owens, and Members of the House Committee on 

Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water, 

 

My name is Lila Schreiber, and I am a People’s Farmers’ Market community member 

from Portland. I am writing to strongly support HB 2979, and urge continued 

investment in Oregon’s farmers markets, which serve as critical infrastructure for 

local economies, small farms, and food access programs. 

 

We love bringing our 2.5-year-old son to the farmer's market so that he can meet the 

people who grow our food! Making these kind of connections to our community and 

our ecosystem are essential, especially for the next generation. We need all the 

support we can get to keep these amazing markets and farmers alive, and giving 

access to all through SNAP benefits is critical.  

 

OFMA and Farmers Market Fund can leverage state funds to match federal funding, 

strengthening our farmers markets and local food systems. We cannot afford to fall 

behind. Please support HB 2979 to keep our markets strong, our farmers supported, 

and our communities fed. 

 

Thank you! 

  -Lila Schreiber 

532 SE 38th Ave Portland 97214 


